
 Dear Senator                                       : 

As your constituent, a person of faith affiliated with                                                                               , 

I stand with more than 40 co-sponsoring organizations and over 200 others participating in an 

initiative concerned that the U.S. is exporting its gun violence crisis to Haiti and the broader 

region. Please support the following pieces of legislation if you do not already: 

- S. 4647, The ARMAS Act 

- S. 4067, The CATCH Act 

- S. 2926, The Stop Arming Cartels Act 

- S. 396, The Haiti Criminal Collusion Transparency Act 

Additionally, please sign on to the letter circulated by Sen. Warren, Chair Cardin, Ranking 

Member Meeks, and Congresswoman Cherfilus-McCormick recommending steps to combat 

firearms trafficking to Haiti, which incorporates feedback directly from this initiative and 

several of our co-sponsors. 

Addressing this intersectional issue not only saves lives in Haiti and across the region, but will 

continue to impact root causes of migration, an issue important to many voters, as well as lives 

lost to gun violence in the U.S. as we strengthen restrictions around firearms from various 

angles. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


